
_________________________   
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
_________________________    

 

The Board of Commissioners of Annville Township hereby gives notice of a public 

hearing in accordance with the Pennsylvania Municipalities Planning Code, Act 247, 

as amended.  The purpose of the public hearing is to consider an ordinance 

amending the current Annville Township Zoning Ordinance and zoning map, and to 

receive public comment on the proposed amendments. The public hearing will be 

held on June 4, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. prevailing time at the Annville Public Works 

Facility, located at 675 West Main Street, Annville, PA, 17003, unless the 

Governor’s COVID-19 emergency declaration remains in effect on that date.  If the 

COVID-19 emergency declaration remains in effect on June 4, 2020, the physical 

hearing as described above will be cancelled and the hearing will be conducted 

remotely on the same date and time through Zoom, an approved web-based audio 

and video conference platform; anyone wishing to submit public comments for such 

a remote hearing, or to receive instructions for participating remotely, should email 

info@annvilletwp.com or call (717) 867-4476 and leave a voice mail.  Additional 

hearings may be held as deemed necessary. 

The full text of the proposed ordinance amending the current Annville Township 

Zoning Ordinance and the proposed amended zoning map may be examined at the 

Annville Town Hall by appointment by calling the Township Office at (717) 867-

4476 and leaving a voice mail.  Full text of the ordinance amending the current 

Zoning Ordinance and the proposed amended zoning map can also be viewed on 

the Township website at www.annvilletwp.com.  Full text and proposed amended 

map have also been provided to the Lebanon Daily News located at 718 Poplar 

Street, Lebanon, PA 17042, and the Lebanon County Law Library located on the 3rd 

floor of the Lebanon County Courthouse at 400 South 8th Street, Lebanon, PA 

17042.   

All interested parties are invited to attend and comment on this matter. If you are 

unable to attend this public hearing, written comments will be accepted by the 

Township but must be received prior to the public hearing.  The Notice is also being 

posted throughout Annville Township as required by the Pennsylvania Municipalities 

Planning Code.  
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